lmmanuel Christian Reformed Church
April 3, 2022
WELCOME TO IMMANUEL!
We’re glad that you joined us, and we pray that you will encounter God through prayer, worship, and his word.
TODAY

8:30AM

Prayer – FLC Prayer Room

9:30AM
Pastor Jake Porter
John 11
Offerings:
General Fund & Building Fund
5:30PM

Prayer meeting
NURSERY
Today:


Stephanie Lanenga & Annabeth Eggebeen
Next Sunday:
Gale Krikke, Denise Hoekwater
CHILDREN’S WORSHIP will resume on April 17
THIS WEEK
WEDNESDAY
APRIL 6

7:00PM


Women’s Bible Study
THURSDAY

APRIL 7


7:00PM


Knitting Ministry
NEXT SUNDAY – APRIL 10, 2022
8:30AM

Prayer – FLC Prayer Room
9:30AM
Pastor Jake Porter
John 12
Profession of Faith – Allyssa Thornton
Baptism – Sofiya Thornton
Offerings:
General Fund & Level 3 Tuition Assistance
5:30PM

Ask the Pastor
THANKSGIVING

We rejoice with Nathan LeFebre and Hannah Pohlad who were united in marriage on March 20, 2022!  They are living in Pasadena, California where Nathan is attending graduate school.  Their address is 281 N Madison Ave. Apt. 429 Pasadena, California 91101.
PRAYER REQUESTS

Michelle Butterworth – chemotherapy

Sharon Ondersma – M.S.

Homebound:  Adaline Lems, Pat Duimstra
Staff:  Judy Schmitt,

    Business Manager
Missionaries:  Michele Vande Steeg,



   Oasis Trails
Young Adults:  Lucas Vander Ploeg, Hannah Gaffner,



     Sarah Hoekwater

Military:  Major Ron Thenn – Army
OPPORTUNITIES
Circle Letter A – Thank You Meal
The Mission / Outreach Team would like to invite you to a meal.  If you’ve helped with our ministry in Presidential Estates in any way, please join us for a thank you meal on Wednesday, April 27, at 6:30PM.  Circle Letter A in the Friendship Folder if you plan to attend.

CHURCH ANNOUNCEMENTS
Church Banner
The banner in front of church was put together by our kindergarten through 5th grades students.  We used the banner to help us start Lent.
We all have so many things we need to take to the cross and leave there. 

· We need to Stop . . . at the cross
· Look . . . have our eyes looking towards the cross
· Listen . . . what do we need to hear in the quiet and stillness of Christ?
Maundy Thursday Christian Seder Potluck
Join us on Thursday, April 14, at 6:30PM to celebrate the Lord's Supper together!  In the Gospels, Jesus celebrates the Passover meal with his disciples for the last time, and transforms it into the first meal of the New Covenant.  Join us as we celebrate a Christian Seder (Passover meal) as well as worship in this unique experience.
Please sign up on the table by the FLC for planning numbers. Lamb will be provided; please note if you will bring a hot dish, side, salad, or dessert.

Home Plate 2022
The next highly anticipated event for the Immanuel Baseball Bunch will be a trip to Comerica Park for the annual Home Plate event on Saturday, May 14, 2022!

Players from the Detroit Tigers like Michael Fulmer, Jeimer Candelario, retired Tigers Andy Dirks and Frank Tanana will share about their careers in baseball and faith in Jesus Christ. Also, Christian recording artist Matt Hammitt will be singing during the program. Here’s the itinerary for the day:

9:30 am – Depart from Immanuel in Hudsonville

1:10 pm – Home Plate program at Comerica Park

4:10 pm – Detroit Tigers vs Baltimore Orioles

10:30 pm (approximately) – Arrive back at Immanuel in Hudsonville

The ticket cost for the day is $34 per person, which will provide seats in the pavilion section of Comerica Park for the game.

Please RSVP to Mike & Jen LeFebre at mjlefebre@att.net or text Mike at (616) 283-9254

Go Tigers!

40 Days for Life!
It's time for the spring campaign of 40 Days for Life!  Please go to 40daysforlife.com to sign up for an hour of prayer thru April 10.  Thank you for standing for life and praying for pregnant women and abortion clinic staff!

Save the Date – Deacons/Seniors Burger Hop
Join us on Tuesday, May 17, for our spring event.  Watch for more details later!
FINANCIAL UPDATES

March 27, 2022

General Fund 
$4,245
General Fund Year-to-Date
Received
      $383,426
Budget Goal

 445,731
Over (Under)

  (62,305)
Budget Received – 86%

Fiscal year – July 1, 2021 – June 30, 2022
To fulfill our 2021/22 General Fund budget, 

an average weekly offering of $11,429 is necessary.

Please tithe in faith and as your response to God’s blessings.

Contributions to Immanuel can be made in these ways:
· At our worship services
· Mail a check to the church address
· Auto-giving through your bank
· Giving Center Online
April Corners Offering – 
Christian Reformed Conference Grounds - Special Needs Week
REQUESTED ANNOUNCEMENTS
The Refuge Church and Strong Tower Ministries, in Grandville, is putting together a Bicycle Rodeo for the folks at Strong Tower Ministries. 
The Bicycle Rodeo is an event at The Refuge on Saturday, June 11, with the goal of providing bikes and helmets to all the kids and adults at Strong Tower who need them.
They are currently looking for donations of any used bikes and helmets that can be cleaned up/fixed up and then given away on June 11.  They are willing to come and pick up bikes from people if needed.  Contact the office at 616-457-1630, or send an email to hello@refuge-church.com.
Share God’s Hope with People Impacted by the Ukraine Conflict through World Renew
The reports of food and medical supply shortages, disruptions in water services, and families being torn apart following the escalation in hostilities in Ukraine have caused deep global concern.  Millions are displaced within Ukraine and over 1.5 million people have fled to neighboring countries as refugees.
The growing need is heartbreaking, but you can share hope with people impacted by this crisis.  World Renew is responding by supporting fellow members in Integral Alliance as they work with on-ground partners in the region.
Your gift, through World Renew, will give temporary shelter, emergency non-food items, such as blankets and hygiene items, and much-needed health support to people left vulnerable by this conflict.  To donate go to:  worldrenew.net/ukraine-response
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